
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 250-860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . .Renae Clarkson  250-769-7979 
Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . email: ubco.focus@gmail.com 
Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . .Heather Hrasko           250-765-2442 
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . Patti Cook           778-478-6563 
Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa      250-764-7224 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. .Ethel Robidoux           250-860-2101 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .JoAnn Young            250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Karen Sanesh               250-763-4618 
                       or email: karen.sanesh21@gmail.com 
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Pasutto            250-764-8716 
Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . 
Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   . Gino Servedio            250-764-3182 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . . . . . . 250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
FREEDOM’S DOOR  . . . . . . . freedomsdoor@shaw.ca. . . .250-717-0472  
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . . . . .250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-862-8202 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-762-2273 

BICYCLES FOR HUMANITY . . . .Keith Germaine . . . . . . . .250-764-2942 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  President: . . . Diane Cey. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-9636  
  Membership inquiries: . . . Benita Spencer  . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . . Mary Lou Johnson  . . 778-478-0620 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: . . . .Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-862-9354 
  Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 
  Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 
  If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our        
  list, as we pray daily for them.  Contact: 
 Alice 250-860-3541—email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca  or  
   Christine 250-768-5274—email:  cbreevesac@shaw.ca 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . .Alice. . . . . . . . . . . . .  250-860-3541  
  Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesdays at 9:00 am. . . . . . 250-860-2536 

  Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT US: 
 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Ministries:  Kevin Kishor     

Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

              
 

Catechism Coordinators:  Leslie Piasentin &  

      Carolynne Dumontet 

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30 am 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm  
    Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  
    First Friday of the month. 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 
ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for the first 
two children. Please contact our Director a month  in advance of 
desired date - Kevin Kishor @ kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 months in 

advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or email:  
charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Contact our Director - Kevin Kishor—email kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
for Marriage Prep. 

May 31, 2015 
Most Holy Trinity 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Baptize them in the name of the Father and  
of the Son and of the Holy spirit. 
 

Matthew 28 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca


WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2015 YTD 2014 YTD 
 

Collections   $ 187,658 $  189,828 
Building Fund   $   19,505 $    24,309 
 

D & P—NEPAL  $     7,976 
 

Pope’s Pastoral 
Works   $   3,203 $    3,746 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

1st Reading:  Exodus 24:3-8 
2nd Reading:  Hebrews 9:11-15 
Gospel:   Mark 14:12-26 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 
Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also 
asked to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized 
parishioners.  
If you need a priest to visit or would like to receive commun-
ion while you are a patient in the hospital—call the Chaplaincy 
Phone 250-878-1502. ** 
**THIS IS FOR HOSPITAL USE ONLY! 

Monday June 1 8:30 am   Peter Mlikotic 

Tuesday  June 2 8:30 am   Jeanette Gauvin 

Wednesday    June 3 8:30 am   Ron Campbell & Clara Erasmus 

Thursday June 4 8:30 am   Jerome Deziel 

Friday June 5 8:30 am   Ron Campbell & Clara Erasmus 

Saturday  June 6 5:00 pm   George Aquilon 

 

 
Sunday   

 
 
June 7 

8:30 am   Isla McGowan 

10:30 am  Parishioners of  
St. Charles Garnier 

7:00 pm   Leonila & Santiago 

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  
Catholic families of our parish (and many others) a superior 
Catholic educational experience for all grades K-12.   
If providing a Catholic education for your family matters,  
go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 
 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.                Rita Smith 
 

Immaculata High    250-762-2730 
St. Joseph Elementary    250-763-3371 
Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School  250-768-9008 
Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         250-448-2725  
               or 250-762-2905 
 

Fax: 1-866-964-3858 Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

BABIES ON BOARD! 

We have created a space to welcome and celebrate the new-
est members of our church.  If you had a child baptized in 2015 
please send us a picture and we will display it on the Baptism 
board. 

BAPTISMS 

Baptized in our parish this weekend: 
 
 

Livia Makena Morrone 
 
Daughter of Genevieve (nee Limoges)  
and John Morrone 
 
and 
 

Brynn Godin 
& 

Van Godin 
 
Children of Allison (nee Getz) 
an Brody Godin 

CATHOLIC MENS GROUP YEAR ENDER 

Catholic Men's Group Year Ender 
Date:    Sat. June 6th 
Venue:  Immaculata High School Field (behind the school) 
Time:    5:00 pm 
Bring:    1) Whatever you want to BBQ and drink.  Condiments 
will be provided.  Also, bring a snack/appy to share or salad, 
etc.  2) A rosary  3) Ball glove, etc.  (if you have one) 
For more info, contact  
Grant Fuergutz  (250) 717-6873 

RENOVATION BIDS 

Our Parish is beginning a major facelift to the Benvoulin Road 
side of our church.  It is old and sad.  
We need bids for the following work:  
carpentry, stuccoing, painting, back-
hoe and landscaping.  Please contact 
Tom Smithwick at tomsmith-
wick@shaw.ca with your expression 
of interest.  Thank you. 

tel:%28250%29%20717-6873


MILITIA IMMACULATA MASS 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

The monthly mass of the MILITIA IMMACULATA will be celebrated 
on Sat.  June  6th, @ 9 am. @ ICC.    
Reconciliation from 8 - 8:45 am.  The ROSARY will be prayed @ 
8:30.   Everyone is welcome to join us, to learn more about Marian 
Consecration according to the spirituality of St. Maximilian Kolbe, the 
founder of Militia Immaculata.   Coffee Social to follow in the Blue 
Room of the hall.  

50th JUBILEE CELEBRATION FOR FR. JIM RATCLIFF 

A celebration to commemorate the 50th Jubilee for Fr. Jim will 
begin with the Mass at 5PM at Christ the Servant with supper 
to follow at 6:30PM in the church hall. Dinner will include 
prime rib and tickets cost $10 each. Please bring your own 
plates, cups and cutlery. Tickets are available at the parish  
office (250.426.4266, smpcts@yahoo.ca or smpcts.wix.com/
stmcts). Seating is limited as there will only be 130 tickets 
available be sold in advance, so we encourage you to get your 
tickets early.  
To celebrate this special day, we are putting together a      
Spiritual Bouquet for Father Jim!  
You are welcome to send your contributions via email to Flo 
Reid at fmreid45@gmail.com by the 4th of June so that they 
may be collated and presented at the celebration following 
the 5 pm Mass at Christ the Servant, June 6th, 2015. 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 
(CISND) invites applications at this time for the follow-
ing Teacher positions: 

 Our Lady of Lourdes School, West 
Kelowna -  2 Classroom Teachers (full-time) 

 St. Joseph, Kelowna – 2 full-time Classroom 
Teachers; one is a maternity leave posi-
tion and 1 part-time classroom teacher 

 Immaculata High School, Kelowna – 1 
Band and 1 French Teacher 

 St. Joseph, Nelson – 1 full-time Classroom 
Teacher (Grade 7/8); 1 part-time French 
Teacher; 1 part-time Music Teacher and 1 
part-time Kindergarten teacher 

 For all schools in the diocese - Teacher On 
Call positions 

 Support Staff positions: 

 Our Lady of Lourdes School, West Kelowna – 1 
Education Assistant 

 Immaculata High School - 3 Education Assistants 

 St. Joseph School, Nelson - 2 Education Assistants 

 St. Michael School Trail – 1 Education Assistant 
(training in autism preferred) 

 For all schools in the diocese - Substitute Educa-
tion Assistants (training in autism and/or FASD is 
an asset). 

 Closing date for applications:  Friday June 12th.  Application 
requirements can be found on the diocesan school web-
site www.cisnd.ca 

THE SURPRISING SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Saturday, June 20, 2015, 9:00am—3:30pm at St. Joseph the 
Worker Parish, Richmond, BC  Lunch provided.  Coffee, tea and 
water available.  Cost $40.00 per couple OR $ 25.00 per single 
person.  Presenter:  Fr. Tom Vandenberg, Seattle Archdiocese.  
Father’s presentation will address the following issues in a 
straight forward, serious, yet refreshing way: 

 The difference between the Sacrament of Matrimony and 
simple marriage.  What difference does it make? 

 The importance of Matrimony in the life of the Church 

 The unique spirituality of married couples 

 The relationship between the Sacrament of Matrimony 
and Holy Orders. 

 What our married couples have to say to the church,     
especially at this time of polarization. 

 Why our married couples are a sign of hope for our church 
Appropriate for all married and engaged couples as well as 
those who are widowed or even divorced.  In fact any person 
interested in marriage will find the evening worthwhile, mar-
ried or not. High school students are also welcome.   
Space is limited.  Apply before June 13:  Jose or Teresa Zamora 
joseyteresa.zamora_emmvancouver@yahoo.ca  or 
604-882-1698. 

HUGE WYD PARKING LOT SALE! 

Spring cleaning? Hang onto your treasures! The Our Lady of 
Lourdes Parish World Youth Day Pilgrims will be holding a 
Parking Lot Sale in the Church/School parking lot on SAT., JUNE 
6th, from 9am-2pm - 2547 Hebert Rd (& Hwy 97), West 
Kelowna.  You can purchase a table, or an equivalent ground 
space, for $30 to sell your goods. There are a limited number 
of tables, so HURRY and call our Booking Agent, Christine, 
at 250-768-0284. Also, the WYD Pilgrims will have their own 
space for selling their items, so you can 
choose to donate your goods to their 
table. (NB: We do not have storage 
space to hold items ahead of time). 
God bless you!  

STEUBENVILLE YOUTH CONFERENCE 

A Few Spots Left!! 
 
Spokane, Washington --  July 29-Aug. 2, 2015 
If you’re in grade 8 to 12 this year, join youth from Kelowna 
parishes for this awesome Catholic youth conference.  $190.00 
covers bus ride, four nights’ accommodation, all conference 
activities, 11 meals, travel medical insurance, border docu-
ments and entry into Silverwood Theme Park!   Space is lim-
ited!  See your youth coordinator or parish office for the Infor-
mation & Application Form or go to www.icckelowna.ca and 
click on the ‘Youth’ tab.  Completed application and non-
refundable can be dropped off on a first come, first served 
basis at Immaculate Conception parish office (attn: David Z).    
No applications accepted after 11:00 am on Wednesday,  
June 3. 
 For more information, contact david@icckelowna.ca or  
250-763-7126. 

tel:%28250.426.4266
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mailto:fmreid45@gmail.com
http://www.cisnd.ca/
http://www.icckelowna.ca/
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CATHOLIC CHRISTIAN OUTREACH UPDATE 

Dear Parishioners of St. Charles Garnier Parish, 
 
It was little over a year ago that I asked for your help 
in supporting my 4 month mission with Catholic 

Christian Outreach in Victoria, BC. With 26 other 
young adults from across Canada, I spent my summer 
as part of the IMPACT mission team. On mission we 
led faith studies in our parishes, organized youth and 
young adult events with worship and speakers, did 
community outreach on the streets of downtown 
Victoria, and even led Adoration in St. Andrew’s 

Cathedral – twice! My time on mission was 
challenging, exhausting, but so fruitful. I learned so 

much about abandonment to the Spirit and loving 
people where they are at. Most of all, I learned how Christ is calling each of us to be missionary in our 
own unique way. 
 

Near the end of mission I found an excitement growing in my heart 
to be a missionary on my home campus – UBC Okanagan. Catholic 
Christian Outreach’s predominant work is evangelization on Canadian 
university campuses, and I decided to become a part of that mission. 

And so, with two other students, I set out to share the gospel at 
UBCO through the FOCUS (Fellowship of Catholic University 
Students) Club. We held an Advent retreat at Seton House of Prayer, 

led weekly faith (bible) studies, hosted mass on campus once a month, hosted two pub nights, went 
skating and snowshoeing, and even held Stations of the 
Cross in the woods behind St. Charles. All I can say is – 
GOD IS SO GOOD! It was incredible watching the Spirit 
working in the hearts of our members, and mine too. He 
taught me so much about letting go and letting the Spirit 

use me, and trusting that it will all work out according to 

His plan.  
 
And so, I am very happy to say that the FOCUS Club is 
planning for an even greater year this upcoming 
September. Unfortunately I won’t be able to be a part of 
the Club Executive this year, as I will be attending UBC Vancouver to begin the Midwifery degree 

program. However, I am so very excited for our new Club Executives as they continue Christ’s mission 
at UBC Okanagan.  

 
Thank you again for all of your support and prayers this past year – it has meant more than you 
know.  
 
 

Peace and grace,     
Rebecca Mlikotic 
 

 
 
 
 
If you know young adults attending UBCO this upcoming fall who may be interested in connecting with the 

FOCUS Club, please have them email us at ubco.focus@gmail.com or check out our Facebook group: 
FOCUS UBCO (Catholic Student’s Association) 

 

OKANAGAN CATHOLIC FAMILY CAMP 

Registration is now open!!  For our Deanery’s 8th annual camp held in Winfield September 11-13th, 2015.    Where else can you: 
slide down water, hangout with friends, play in water, receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation, play with your children, receive the 
Eucharist, eat marshmallows and drink hot chocolate, connect with other Catholic families, stay up late playing in the dark, AND be 
part of the most amazing campfire show ever?!   Nowhere else .. but at Catholic Family Camp.   Make this year the year your family 
attends.   $115 per family gets you 2 night’s accommodation (tent, cabin, or RV), 2 meals, and access to all guest speaker talks, 
workshops, family programming and activities for the whole weekend!   Prefer not to camp - $45 allows your whole family to come 
and go throughout the weekend as your schedule allows.   For registration forms, email: louiselliott@shaw.ca or see the Catholic 
Family Camp Crew in the St. Joseph’s parking lot on Tuesdays in June.  

mailto:louiselliott@shaw.ca


Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul      Eucharistic Minister              
R.C.I.A.           Usher  
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)   Altar Servers        
  

Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 
tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        



WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name(s):______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 You may also register on-line @  
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can   

sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Please remember: 

OUR CHURCH IS A    SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,  after-shave or heavily scented  
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St. Theresa’s Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is fol-
lowed by a pot luck dinner. 

POLISH ROSARY—First Friday of each month immediately 

after 5:15pm mass in Immaculate Conception Church.  Contact 
Grazyna Kuliga 250-861-6577 or Aleksandra Nowak  250-764-
1826. 

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  
Please sign up for membership in Development and 
Peace at the same time. 





PERPETUAL ADORATION Chapel Group at ICC would like to   

request anyone who will be willing to spend at least one hour a week 
in our Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  
We need more people who are willing and generous for night time 
Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER 

“The Little Flowers of St. Francis Fraternity” 
meets every 3rd Sunday at 12:30 pm in the meeting room at 
the Catholic Pastoral Centre.  All are welcome to attend. 
Contact:  Alice 250-860-3541  alicemccrea@shaw.ca 

PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

Come on out and join us as we gather together to Praise and 
Worship our Awesome God!  Tuesday evenings 7:00 pm at 
Charity Hall (ICC Parish) 
For more info please call Piera 250-762-6150. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 
MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception Church       
and  

St. Theresa Parish 

Second Sunday of the Month 

St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the Month 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Last Sunday of the Month 

St. Charles Garnier Parish 

ST PEREGRINE PRAYER GROUP—We, Secular Franciscans 

are holding prayer sessions for those afflicted with cancer and 
other diseases on the last Monday of each month 7-8pm in 
the meeting room at the Catholic Pastoral Centre.  All are wel-
come.  Contact Christine 250-768-5274, cbreevesas@shaw.ca 
or Alice 250-860-3541, alicemccrea@shaw.ca. 

CHILDREN  

Name(s) D.O.B.— (yyyy/mm/dd) 

  

  

  

  

Joseph’s Corner Joseph’s Corner  
“Going to the retreat was good for me as I was able to share 
with men, my own story, and see how unconsciously things 
were weighing me down that are no longer that way. I had the 
experience of receiving Holy Communion for the first time 
since I was a teenager. I have never felt such an intense love 
as I did in that moment. I will never forget the day nor this date 
for the rest of my days.”  
 

- Testimony from a retreatant 

 
 
 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing  
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

tel:250-861-6577
tel:250%20765%201826
tel:250%20765%201826
tel:2507626150

